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August 2020
RE: October 2020 PSAT Administration 

Dear Parents and Students:


Port Chester High School is tentatively planning on administering the PSAT exam to juniors and sophomores on Wednesday, October 14, 2020.  The PSAT is a standardized test designed to measure a student’s ability to understand and process elements of reading, writing, and mathematics.  The test does not require students to recall specific facts from classes, and instead measures skills developed over many years, both in and out of school.  

The most common reasons for taking the PSAT test are:

· to receive feedback on strengths and weaknesses on skills necessary for college study (students can then focus their preparation on those areas in which they would most benefit from additional study or practice.)

· to give school counselors a valuable tool to give our students targeted feedback when it comes to college and career choices.

· to help prepare and become familiar with the kinds of questions and the exact directions that will be seen on the SAT.

To follow COVID-19 safety protocols, we need to have an accurate count of students that will be sitting for the PSAT exam on Wednesday, October 14, 2020.  Please complete the attached registration sheet and email it to Assistant Principal, Mr. Juan Sanchez, at Jsanchez@portchesterschools.org no later than Tuesday, September 15, 2020.  Juniors and sophomores are strongly encouraged to take advantage of this unique opportunity to sit for this exam.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,
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Juan Carlos Sanchez

Assistant Principal
PSAT Test 

Confirmation Form

Wednesday, October 14, 2020
8 a.m.
	Student Name:
	Grade:
	Student ID #

	Does student have a 504 Plan or IEP?
	YES
	NO

	Parent Name(s):

	Parent Home #

	Parent Cell #

	Parent E-Mail Address:


Please email this form to Mr. Juan Sanchez at Jsanchez@portchesterschools.org as soon as possible but no later than Tuesday, September 15, 2020
“Success For Every Student”









